
February 10, 2025

Ernst & Young LLP
One Raffles Quay
North Tower, Level 18
Singapore 048583

Attention: Mr. Low Bek Teng

Dear Sir

WILLAS-ARRAY ELECTRONICS (HOLDINGS) LIMITED (THE “COMPANY”)

We refer to your letter dated December 23, 2024 and advise that we are not aware of any professional
reasons why you should not accept the appointment as auditors of the above company.

Very truly yours
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